
 

 

 

The Corrie Forum 

Remember to check out our website: 

www.corrie.tameside.sch.uk  

To see this newsletter in colour on our website 
 

E-mail:     admin@corrie.tameside.sch.uk 

Tel:         0161-336-2242 

The Golden Rules 

We are kind and gentle  

We are prepared for the school day 

We work hard 

We look after property 

We listen to people 

Whole School  

attendance target 

for this year is 

97% 

This years attendance so far is  95.5% 

October 2017 

Dates for your Diary!  

Thursday 26th October– School closes for Half Term 

Monday 6th November– School Re– Opens  

Friday 10th November– Remembrance Assembly 

Friday 10th November– PTA Coffee Morning  

Wednesday 15th November– Reception Maths Workshop  

Wednesday 15th November– Parents Evening  

Thursday 16th November– Parents Evening  

Friday 17th November– Friendship Day  

Friday 17th November– 6L Assembly  

Wednesday 22nd November– Year 1– Year 6 Parent Workshop  

Friday 24th November– 5T Assembly 

Tuesday 28th November– PTA Film night (KS1 & KS2)  

 School Lunch 

Please let us know if your child is swapping from sandwiches to 

school lunches or vice versa, we need 2 weeks written notice of 

this.  If a child swaps from school lunches to sandwiches without 

school being notified then school meals will still be charged for. 

School Office 

Please note that the offices are 

open from 8:30 am to 4:00 pm 

every day for general enquiries 

and to collect paper copies of 

items sent by ParentMail. 

ParentMail 

If you haven't already please let us have an 

up to date email address so we can keep you 

informed of events happening at Corrie Pri-

mary.   You can download the Corrie App, to 

download the app search for Corrie Primary 

School Denton in either the Apple App Store 

or Google Play Store 

 School Uniform  

Please ensure that your child's school uniform is labelled. 

We are able to recommend stick-in labels that are washable and last a full 

school year! These labels are also dishwasher 

proof and suitable for use in footwear. enter the address below in any inter-

net search engine: https://www.stikins.co.uk 

If you enter Corrie Primary & Nursery School's unique reference number 

5034 then school will receive 5% 

commission on each set of labels ordered. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 News 

I would like to say thank you to the children in Year 2 who have been working so 

hard since September. We will be celebrating by baking some gingerbread Hallow-

een biscuits before the holiday. I am looking forward to reading your homework re-

search about a British Wild animal after the holiday. What will you choose?  

 

Mr Macdonald.  

COATS 

Please ensure your child always 
has a coat in school at all times 

as the weather is changing 
from hour to hour at the mo-

ment. 

Nursery 

Did you know we have spaces in our Nurs-

ery?  If your child is 3 before 1st January 

2018 please pick up an application form from 

the school office.  Please let friends and fam-

ily know as Corrie Nursery is open to every-

one. 

Dinosaur Mania comes to Year 1 

 

The year 1 children have enjoyed learning all about Dinosaurs this half term. 

They have learnt facts about a range of dinosaurs and read funny dinosaurs 

stories.  



 

 

Message from the Head 

It’s been a great half term and children have settled quickly into their new 

classes and we are already seeing lots of fantastic work around school. As al-

ways the homework  that children are bringing in is of a really high standard and 

really supports their learning.  

 

 All the children had a wonderful time at St Mary’s Church to celebrate harvest. It 

was so nice to share that celebration with all the parents who joined us. Thank 

you for all the food donations, they make a big difference to so many within our 

community.  

 

Thank you to all the parents who have attended assemblies and come to events 

in school, it’s been great to see you all and share in your children’s achieve-

ments. 

 

Mrs Cartledge  

Art News  

Three of our Year Five students represented their classes in London after they 

were chosen out of over 1,200 pupils as one of twelve winning entries at the 

NASUWT Arts & Minds Competition. Well done to everyone, it was an amazing 

achievement.     

          

Some of our Year Three & Four children are going to be creating sculpted lanterns 

(with parental help) in November for Tameside’s Winter Lantern Parade in Ashton town centre, 

everyone is welcome to come along and cheer us on at 6pm! 8th November –meeting near the swim-

ming baths and walking to Old Cross Street car park. 

NURSERY NEWS 

 

The children have enjoyed finding out through our five senses and exploring autumn. When 

we return we will be re-telling the Goldilocks story and beginning to explore our new core 

maths book activities. If any of our parent/carers wish to purchase the stories we have chosen 

please ask the nursery staff. 


